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November 2015 

Dear Fellow DLOG Member, 

Enthusiasm and an cipa on are in the air as the Denver Lyric Opera Guild prepares for it annual 
Compe on for Colorado Singers. If you are a new member who has not yet experienced this amazing 
Master Class and Compe on, you are in for a treat!  

Encouraging and suppor ng young singers is DLOG’s primary objec ve. The Compe on is a chance for 
the singers to experience coaching from a renowned voice teacher, to win cash awards ($31,500 last 
year), and to perform before a panel of qu ed judges. This is a chance of a life me for many of these 
young singers! 

The purpose of my le er is twofold. First, to ask you to SAVE THE DATES for this year’s Compe on.  The 
Master Class is Saturday, February 6, 2016, and will be conducted by Dr. Robert Harrison, formerly of CU 
Boulder and Jacobs School of Music at Indiana University. The Master Class o ers members the 
opportunity to hear each young singer perform an aria, receive coaching from Dr. Harrison, then repeat 
the aria. It is such a wonderful learning experience, both for the singers and for the audience.  Also, save 
Saturday, February 13 and Saturday, March 5 for the Preliminaries and Finals, respec vely.  Let me 
emphasize that all three days are FREE and open to the public! Plan to bring your friends and family! 

My second purpose is to ask you to contribute to the Compe on.  As you are aware DLOG’s 
investments have su ered from the economic climate since 2008. Members are encouraged to sponsor 
an award of $1000 or more in their name or in memory of a loved one. Contributors of $500 or more 
will be listed in the Compe on program (with permission) in recogni on of their support. Contribu ons 
of any amount are appreciated. Since DLOG is a 501(c) 3 nonpro t corpora on all contribu ons are tax 
deduc ble. 

Your contribu on check made payable to DLOG and mailed to Denver Lyric Opera Guild, P.O. Box 339, 
Englewood, CO 80151 is greatly appreciated. I hope you will include this worthy cause in your year-end 
giving. 

Thank you very much, 

Dick Bronowski, President 
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